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Monica Dhawan

From: Stacey O'Sullivan 
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2019 7:29 PM
To: Victoria Mayor and Council
Cc: Fairfield Community Place
Subject: Community meeting - 1125 Fort Street

Hello,  
 
I cannot attend the June 13th meeting for the development proposed at 1125 Fort Street, but I wish to provide 
input.  
 
I am in favour of the development and wish to express my support for the project. Urban densification in 
desirable, walkable neighbourhoods is good for the community and prevents urban sprawl and all its downsides. 
I also like that the existing home will be retained, restored, and designated a heritage building. It is great to keep 
the character of the neighbourhood alive.  
 
Thanks for considering this input!  
Stacey  
303-1147 View Street, Victoria  


